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February 14, 2025 

 

 

The Honorable Aaron Michlewitz, Chairman 

House Committee on Ways and Means 

State House, Room 243 

Boston, MA  02133 

 

Dear Chairman Michlewitz: 

 

As required in the Fiscal Year 2024 Budget Line Item 5046-0000, Chapter 165 of the Acts of 

2014, Establishment of Outpatient Commitment Program and Reporting Requirement, enclosed 

please find the Department of Mental Health’s report on the progress and results of the pilot 

program, Enhanced Outpatient Treatment Pilot in Fiscal Year 2024, formerly named the Assisted 

Outpatient Treatment Pilot. 

 

I appreciate the assistance our agency has received from you and your staff.  Please do not 

hesitate to contact me if you need additional information. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Brooke Doyle, M.Ed., LMHC 

Commissioner 

 

cc:  Katherine O’Reilly, Budget Director 
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February 14, 2025 

 

 

The Honorable Michael J. Rodrigues, Chairman 

Senate Committee on Ways and Means 

State House, Room 212 

Boston, MA  02133 

 

Dear Chairman Rodrigues: 

 

As required in the Fiscal Year 2024 Budget Line Item 5046-0000, Chapter 165 of the Acts of 

2014, Establishment of Outpatient Commitment Program and Reporting Requirement, enclosed 

please find the Department of Mental Health’s report on the progress and results of the pilot 

program, Enhanced Outpatient Treatment Pilot in Fiscal Year 2024, formerly named the Assisted 

Outpatient Treatment Pilot. 

 

I appreciate the assistance our agency has received from you and your staff.  Please do not 

hesitate to contact me if you need additional information. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Brooke Doyle, M.Ed., LMHC 

Commissioner 

 

cc:  Christopher Marino, Budget Director 

 


